
From: Covar Dabezies   
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 5:26 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: Against change in licensing 

As a volunteer I am very concerned that the change would impact my symphony and restaurants that 
have live entertainment.  




